Anabella Mayorga

From: Marie Hennedy <mhennedy2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 9:02 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Support H5724

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee:

PLEASE SUPPORT H5724:

RHODE ISLAND'S IMMIGRANTS HAVE LONG BEEN PRECIOUS PEOPLE.

Please prevent state and local government officials from enabling ICE to kidnap them!
Marie C. Hennedy, Ph.D.

11 Shenandoah Road
Warwick, Rl 02886



